
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

No: GU/VC Office/2020-21/IOR-                                                        Date: 01.04.2021 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Greetings from Galgotias University! 

 

With reference to the notification issued by the U.P. Government vide notification no- 955/70-

3-2021-08(20)/2020 dated 01.04.2021; the following instructions shall be followed by the 

students: 

1. Classes shall be conducted online for 2nd year onwards students till 08.04.2021. 

 

2. Faculty members shall take the classes through MS Team from the campus with the 

same login Ids issued earlier. 

 

3. Deans of respective schools shall ensure the smooth conduction of the online classes  

 

4. CAT-III Examinations scheduled from 09.04.2021 for 2nd year onwards students shall 

be conducted through offline mode only as per the schedule available on university 

website. 

 

5. ETE Examinations for I year students shall be conducted through offline mode only as 

per the schedule available on university website. 

 

6. Admit Card is compulsory for all the students to appear in the CAT-III (2nd year 

onwards & ETE (I year students) Examinations.  

7. Students with no dues shall only be able to take the printout of Admit Card. 

 

8. Wearing of Mask is compulsory in the university campus.  

 

9. It is compulsory to follow the guidelines issued by the Govt. for prevention of                 

COVID-19. 

 
10. All students are required to check university website regularly for updated 

information. 

 

Stay healthy & stay safe! 

  

 

 Registrar 


